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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

This Week’s Awards 

STAR OF THE WEEK            CITIZEN OF THE WEEK 
 

Ava-Grace for making good choices and working hard Jasmine for always being helpful in class 
                  in English lessons     Clemence for always looking for ways to help others 
Jessica R working hard in all of her assessment tests Torbin challenging himself with his Reading and 
Sophia for always being kind, sharing and taking turns  Writing   
Tallulah for making super bridges in gymnastics  Lillia for good partner work in Reading lessons 
 
Well done to all of them 

 

Message from Mrs Scott 

Welcome 
 

It has been another wonderful week across the Borders Partnership. Please take a look at all the wonderful work 
your children have been doing this week. 
 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Scott 
 

Christmas at Glebeland 

There will be a slight change to our after school enrichment clubs after the Christmas holidays.  The Team 
Building club will be changing to Art Club.  This will still be with Mrs Softley and still be on a Thursday.  Lego, 
Recorders, Reading/Book and STEM Science Clubs will all still be available for everyone as will Storywriters 
Club with Mrs Wallace for years 5 & 6. 
 
We are really pleased with how popular these clubs have been and we are continuing to explore the possibility of 
extending this provision to include additional clubs. 

Enrichment Clubs for Next Term 

Thank you to everyone who has ordered a Christmas lunch for their child for the 15th December.  If you have 
NOT emailed me regarding this I will assume you are sending your child in with a packed lunch on that day.  If 
you would normally pay for your child’s lunch you can do this on the Arbor App by simply ‘topping up’ your 
account. 

Thank you! 

We would like to share our gratitude to Mrs Molloy who has donated a beautiful set of Wildlife books to our library. 
This is a wonderful start to our drive in improving the range and quality of reading books available to our children. 
Many thanks 

Football 

As the field is understandably muddy at this time of year it is ESSENTIAL that the children bring in a set of old 
clothes and trainers to change in to when playing football at lunch time please. 



 
 

THIS WEEK IN CLASS 

ROBIN CLASS 
 
This week in Maths Robin class has been exploring 
the concept of one more and one less. We have 
imagined going on a bus ride and counting the people 
getting on and off the bus, built staircases from big 
and small blocks and are using our knowledge of one 
less to help us count down the days until Christmas! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

WOODPECKER CLASS 
 

Woodpecker Class have been using the 
‘Supertato’ stories in English this week – they 
have loved this!  We are now busy learning our 
model text. 
      

STARLING CLASS 
In art this week Starling Class has been working with 
clay.  We made some beautiful pots using the coil 
method. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 

RED KITE CLASS 
We've had another exciting week in our Spanish 
lessons as we've been learning all about 
Spanish foods!  Mrs Burton kindly brought a range 
           of food for us to try. We 

        tried chorizo, Frittatas, 
        Manchego cheese, olives 
        and chocolate churros to 
        name just a few!  Not  
        everyone loved the olives 
        but the churros were a  
        firm favorite. 

          

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 
 


